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Sheridan New

From:

Sent: Monday, 10 May 2021 11:02 AM

To: EIAT

Cc:  Julie Igglesden; 

Subject: Re: Declined: Meeting | Federal Election 2021/22 - Twitter Initial Cons... @ Fri May 

14, 2021 9:30am - 10:30am (AEST) (EIAT) [SEC=OFFICIAL]

CAUTION: This email originated from outside of the Australian Federal Government. Do not click links or open 

attachments unless you recognise the sender and know the content is safe. 

 

Good morning Julie, 

 

Thank you for your email. As you noted, is currently on a period of unavoidable leave (moving to BCC).   

 

We are keen to proceed with the initial meeting and our Senior Director of Public Policy for JAPAC and 

India,  (cc'd), will represent Twitter, alongside myself, Public Policy Associate for ANZ.  
 

Please let me know if you have any questions and I'll be happy to assist.  
 

All the best, 
 

 

On Mon, May 10, 2021 at 9:40 AM EIAT <EIAT@aec.gov.au> wrote: 

Hi ,  

  

Thank you for the advice that you are now out of the office on Friday and unable to attend the scheduled meeting 

with the AEC and Electoral Integrity Assurance Taskforce.  

  

Would your preference for best way forward be to continue with an appropriate substitute staff member from 

Twitter, or to look at some alternative dates?  

  

Kind Regards 

Julie 

  

Julie Igglesden | Electoral Interference Coordinator  

Digital Technology & Communications Branch 

Australian Electoral Commission 

T: (02) 6271 4687 X: 21309 M:   








